
May 29, 2020 

Gwen Hilton 
Chair of Planning Board 
57 Anson Road  
Starks, Maine 04911 

Dear Ms. Hilton: 

We are writing at the request of Mr. Lyndel Wishcamper, President of The Wishcamper Companies, Inc. 
concerning his proposed investment in a solar array to be constructed at 484 Anson Road in Starks. 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that Baker Newman & Noyes has been the tax advisor and tax preparer 
for Mr. Lyndel Wishcamper since 1995.    Additionally, please know that we have worked with Mr. 
Wishcamper and the management team of The Wishcamper Companies for many years and have a very high 
regard for their professionalism and financial acumen.   We are confident that he and his team understand the 
financial commitment needed for the project.   We understand that the project costs are estimated to be 
$6,000,000.   Based upon Mr. Wishcamper’s 2019 personal financial statements, we can confirm that his liquid 
assets are well in excess of the project cost and Mr. Wishcamper has the financial means to complete the project 
as proposed. 

Please contact me directly at 207-791-7171 or e-mail kredstone@bnncpa.com should you have any further 
questions regarding this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

BAKER NEWMAN & NOYES LLC 

Kristin L. Redstone 
Principal 

cc: Mr. Lyndel Wishcamper 
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